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As of Sept. 18 -- Community SitRep — No parking on Wright Ave.
between Butler Rd. and Forbes Ave. Sept. 19, 2023

By Curt Keester, USAG Carlisle Barracks PAO 18 September 2023

This SITREP provides need to know and good to know information for residents, personnel, and
visitors.

As of Sept. 18 -- No parking on Wright Ave. between Butler Rd. and
Forbes Ave. Sept. 19, 2023

Carlisle Barracks Community, be aware there will be NO PARKING along
Wright Avenue between Butler Road and Forbes Avenue on Tuesday,
September 19, 2023, to allow contractors to paint lines and designate
required ADA parking spaces. The Carlisle Barracks Directorate of
Emergency Services will block all parking stalls on Wright Avenue tonight,
Monday, September 18.

Please note, DO NOT park along Liggett Road between Forbes Avenue
and Pershing Road. Parking in this area blocks sightlines and poses a
challenge for busing on the installation. Please find parking in the large lot



between Liggett Road and Wright Avenue, on Liggett Road after Pershing
Road, or in the parking lot of Building 632.

Official changes to parking in this area are coming soon.

Always be cautious when traveling on Carlisle Barracks, be mindful of
children playing, and always follow all signs, directions, and posted speed
limits.

As of Aug. 9 -- Ashburn Gate to open Mon.-Fri., 6:30-8:30 a.m. starting
Aug. 10

Starting Thursday, August 10, 2023, Ashburn Gate will open Mondays
through Fridays from 6:30 to 8:30 a.m. to accommodate the Army War
College morning rush.

As of Aug. 1 -- Yield Sign at intersection of Delaney and Summer

Attention Drivers! From the Directorate of Public Works, at the intersection
of Delaney and Summer Roads, the stop sign for incoming traffic from
Claremont Gate is now a Yield Sign for smoother traffic flow onto the
installation. Always be cautious when traveling on Carlisle Barracks, watch
for children, and follow all signs and posted speed limits.
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